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Bathymetric Survey on Berth Pockets 
Number: PH 04/25 Date Issued: 26/02/2025 

 

Date of Effect: 28 February 2025  

Details: Bathymetric Survey on PH1, PH2 and PH3 Berth Pockets  

Former Notice: N/A  

Charts & Publications: AUS53  

Further Notice: N/A  

Attachment: N/A  

Mariners and port users are advised that bathymetric survey is planned to take place from 
Friday 28th February to Sunday 2nd March. The survey areas are noted below.  

Additional areas may be surveyed along free berths. The survey will be completed from a 
vessel alongside berth pockets. It is expected that surveying each area shown below will take 
approximately 15 minutes per area, and will be organised around shipping.  

The survey will take place during the day, with the survey vessel mobilising approximately 2 
hours before the high tide and allowing approximately a 4 hour window for the works. 

Mariners and recreational vessels are requested to proceed with caution when navigating in 
the vicinity. 
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Any questions or feedback regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the 
Port Hedland Harbour Master Team. 

Thank you.  

 

 
Behrouz Daei Zadeh 
Harbour Master East (Port Hedland) 
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